Dear colleagues,

The University of Padua, Italy, is pleased to invite you to the International Staff Training Week on "Virtual Exchange for innovation in Education", which will be held on June 15th – 17th 2020.

The training week will focus on Virtual Exchange, from an overview on current uses and practices, up to discussions on future developments in the new Erasmus+ Programme, opportunities and challenges. The event represents a unique opportunity to learn, benchmark and network with colleagues from across the globe and is aimed at supporting institutions in making the most out of Virtual Exchange.

The Staff Training Week is open to all staff members of our partner and prospective partner universities who work in the field of internationalisation (max 2 participants per institution).

The event is free of charge. Participants are expected to cover their own travel and accommodation expenses.

Detailed information, including the draft agenda, can be found at: https://www.unipd.it/en/international-staff-week

Online Registration is open until 16 March 2020. Confirmation of selected and non-selected delegates will be sent by 3 April 2020.

Best regards,